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WAIVER / PHOTO RELEASE 
 
I/We the undersigned hereby certify that I(we) am(are) the parent(s) or legal guardian(s) of the 
athlete. I(We) hereby give permission for the staff of A5/GA5/A5South Volleyball Club to seek 
appropriate medical attention for the athlete and for the medical attention to be given and for 
the athlete to receive medical attention in the event of accident, injury or illness. I will be 
responsible for any and all costs of medical attention and treatment, [except for that covered by 
the club's excess medical coverage policy.] I/We, the undersigned for ourselves, our heirs, 
executors and administrators waive, release and forever discharge Alpharetta Family Skate 
Center (The Cooler), Southern Volleyball Center, Suwanee Sports Academy, Peachtree City 
Volleyball Center, Atlanta ACE Volleyball DBA A5 Volleyball Club, GA5 Volleyball Club, A5 
South Volleyball Club, its staff, officers, directors, board members, coaches, agents, 
employees, representatives and successors and assigns of and from all rights and claims for 
damages, injury or loss to person or property which may be sustained or occur during 
participation in athletic activities or while at tryouts, in club season (including practices and 
tournaments/travel) - whether damages, injury or loss are due to negligence. I/We hereby 
acknowledge that our child is physically fit and mentally capable of participating in volleyball 
camp activities. 
 
I grant permission to Atlanta ACE Volleyball DBA A5 Volleyball Club, GA5 Volleyball Club, and 
A5 South Volleyball Club the right to use photographs taken of my child participating in 
A5/GA5/A5South Volleyball Programs for promotional use on its website at www.a5vball.com, 
www.ga5vball.com, www.a5south.com, and/or Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Snapchat, Vine 
page. I hereby agree to release, defend, and hold harmless Atlanta ACE Volleyball DBA A5 
Volleyball/GA5 Volleyball/A5South Volleyball, its staff, officers, directors, board members, 
coaches, agents, employees, representatives and successors from and against any claims, 
damages or liability arising from or related to the use of the photographs for promotional 
purposes. 
 
Athlete’s Name:            
 
Parent’s Printed Name:            
 
Parent’s Signature:            
 
Date Signed:              


